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Firefighters on duty: fire house Open
House and the popular Kids' Fire

 

Firefighters on duty: fire house Open
House and the popular Kids' Fire
Academy will take place

The Carlisle Barracks Fire Department is fully operational
during the government shutdown. Safety and security
operations are excepted from furlough.

 These October events will occur as scheduled to introduce
military families to the Carlisle Barracks firefighters and
pass on smart safety tips:

** Fire Department
Open House, Thursday, Oct. 10, 6:30 -
8:30 p.m.
Open to everyone, the Open House includes fire house tours, introduction to fire apparatus/ equipment
displays. You'll leavn about the fire department's response capabilities and general fire prevention tips.

 

 

** Kids Fire Academy, for children ages
6-13,
two
dates
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-- Sat, Oct. 5 --
fully booked

-- Sat, Oct. 19 --
added by popular
demand: 9 - 11
a.m.

-- Sat, Oct. 19 --
added: 1 - 3 p.m.

Each session
offers the same information and experience for kids to learn about fire prevention, use fire hose to spray
water, crawl through a training maze, use a fire extinguisher, and several other fire department related
activities. 

Space is limited to 20 children per session.

Call ahead to sign children up for one or the other session, using the fire station's business number,
717.245.4419.


